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We hope you had a Great Weekend ! 

A huge thank you to everyone that came along to enjoy Sports Day with us last week. 

We were very happy that the weather allowed us to enjoy it all outdoors. 

 

 

 

We will be holding a Parents’ Open Morning on Wednesday 6th July between 10.00am and 11.00am.  

During the morning you will have the opportunity to join your child in their classroom and observe some of the 

activities your child accesses on a typical school day. There will also be an opportunity to discuss your child’s  

progress over the year with the staff team and meet your child’s new class teacher for the following year. 

We really hope you are able to join us. 

 

David Potter has been nominated for Burnley express 

education awards for pupil of the Year 

 after his fantastic progress following such a tough 

year for him. He has been shortlisted and will attend 

the awards on Wednesday 29th June at Nelson and 

Colne college.  

We are very proud of him! 

GOOD LUCK DAVID! 

 

 

. 

Well done to Theo for his 

super work in Phonics,   

identifying different     

musical instrument sounds 

We are so proud of him! 

 

Thank you to Shaydon and his family for sharing 

these fantastic pics of them enjoying their recent 

caravan holiday. 

It looks like they had a great time! 

Well Done to Ihsaan who was like a mix of 

Tiger Woods and Kevin De Bruyne in our 

Holly Grove Footgolf Tournament. He went 

8 under par and managed to make 3 hole in 

ones!  

Amazing Ihsaan ! 

OPEN MORNING 



 

         

 

 

 Staff -  Bernie and Carley 

Children - Thomas 

  

Connor is our Staff Member of the Week for all his hard 

work organising and coordinating Sports Week and Sports 

Day.  It was amazing and so much fun! 

Well Done Connor! 
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We would love to share your news on our newsletter. 

You can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

We are going to be putting 

a different Makaton sign 

every week onto the   

newsletter. This will give 

you the opportunity to 

practise different signs with 

your child at home. 

run 

Makaton Sign 

 

 

 

 

 Josh is our staff member of the week for all his hard work 

during Sport’s Week and for organising a fantastic pool  

party for Samantha's and Aisling's class. 

He has also just passed his maths exam!   

Well Done Josh! 

 




